Winter Scholarly Activity and General Membership Meeting

The Scholarly Activity entitled: “Two Hospitals Collaborate to Reduce Medication Errors Using Human Factors Approaches”, was presented by Judith Walsh, PhD, RN and Jasmine Matawaran, RN, MS, OCN, ANP-C.   This activity was held in conjunction with the Winter General Membership Meeting.   This presentation was well received, had a lively discussion with nearly 50 in attendance.  The presentation also provided one nursing continuing credit hour provided by Texas Health Plano.  A call for abstracts for poster presentations was developed by Debbie Tapler, President –Elect.   During the event, six posters were presented by faculty and students from Texas Woman’s University. The poster participants were as follows:  Deborah Tapler and Catherine Bailey; Barbara Gray and Ann Johnson; Mari Tietze; Debra Nolan; Peggy Mancuso; Nola Schrum and Rosanna Crackel.   These poster were displayed and viewed by the attendees who were able to discuss the posters as we enjoyed the complementary dinner catered by Bubba’s and Babe’s.  This event also included the final ballot voting for the incoming Board of Directors for the Chapter.  The Ballot was distributed online and primarily voted upon during that process, and was finalized during our meeting.   The incoming Chapter Board members are identified as follow: Vice President-Nola Schrum, Treasurer-Nancy McMenamy, Governance Chair- Kristine Morris, and Archivist/Publicity Chair- Tanya Schlemmer.   These members will be inducted into their elected positions during the upcoming induction ceremony in April.  We wish to send our gratitude and appreciation to all those who participated in this event and send a special Thank-You to Nola Schrum for assuming the role of Vice President and interim Program Chair and making this event successful.        

